

Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School (old)
<SC88624902a@schoolcomms.com>
Sent: 03 July 2024 16:30
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: Sports Day - Friday, 5th July - Predicted Rain

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have been watching the met office forecast for this week, and we are now seeing rain predicted for 10am and then at 1pm on Friday, when we are hoping to run our Sports Day. We obviously don't want to run a Sports Day in the wet.

We will therefore continue to monitor the forecast, but if things don't improve, we will need to postpone the event to the next forecasted good weather day, which is currently Wednesday 10th of July. (We cannot move the event to the following Friday, as we have the Year 5 Camp out on the 11th and 12th).

We will check the Met Office website at 12 noon tomorrow, and confirm to parents then if we can keep the 5th July date or if we need to move it to the 10th. We will keep our fingers crossed!

Regards

Mrs L Johnson

Headteacher



School Office
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School
Rydal Drive
Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN4 9SU
Tel: 01892 520114
www.bishopsdownprimary.org